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 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the Meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 15 March 2017 

in the Churt Pavilion at 9.30 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:   David Crossley (Acting Chair), Gerald Stiff, John Petty, Bob 

Cordell, Roger Rowe, Eunice Burch 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 17/17 Welcome 

The Acting Chairman welcomed all to the meeting. 

 

RGT 17/18 Apologies for absence 

Cllr Lowers and Gay 

 

RGT 17/19  Signing of Declaration of Acceptance of Office  

Cllr Rowe duly signed the Declaration of Acceptance of Office 

 

RGT 17/20 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 17/21 Minutes of the Meeting of 15 February 2017 

 

PROPOSED by Cllr Petty, SECONDED by Cllr Burch and AGREED by all. 

 

 

RGT 17/22 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

1) Biffa contract renewed for 2017 at slightly elevated prices from 2016 (£0.04) 

2) Redhearn Green and Rec Ground triennial tree survey to be carried out week 

commencing 20 March 

 

 

 

RGT 17/23 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 17/23.1 Matters relating to sports clubs 

Parking still a problem on Saturday mornings when the football club is in session 

 

RGT 17/23.2 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee  

Cllr Stiff suggested he look into costings to put down protective invisible rubber 

matting on part of Redhearn Green. This would protect the ground but allow the grass to 

grow through. All in favour of this as a suggestion. 
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RGT 17/24 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 17/24.1 Payments for authorisation – Feb 2017 

Proposed by Cllr Cordell, seconded by Cllr Burch, agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/24.2 Budget update and income report – Feb 2017 

 Noted and agreed by all 

 

RGT 17/25 Churt History Centre 

See Minutes of Churt Parish Council meeting. 

 

 

Other matters: 

Councillors offered their help with the fete parking as per last year but suggested better signage 

was required. 

 

There being no other business the meeting of the Recreation Ground Trust closed at 9.40pm.   
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Acting Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will be on 

Wednesday 12 April 2017 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 

 

 

 

 

 

 


